Request for Public Comments on Amendment No. 1 of Vermilion Parish’s Multiyear Implementation Plan

The Vermilion Parish Police Jury has received notice that Vermilion Parish has received $793,037.99 in
Direct Component RESTORE Act funds. As part of this process, the Parish is requesting comments on
Amendment No. 1 of the Multiyear Implementation Plan under the Resources and Ecosystems
Sustainability, Tourist Opportunities, and Revived Economies of the Gulf Coast States Act of 2012
(Restore Act). The Parish seeks to utilize these funds to assist with improvements related to coastal
restoration and flood protection projects in the Parish. The Parish’s Initial Multiyear Implementation
Plan was accepted on June 24, 2016. Those who want a copy of the Parish’s proposed Amendment No. 1
to the Direct Component Multiyear Implementation Plan, which outlines the types of projects that are
proposed for funding, can come to the Vermilion Parish Police Jury Administrative Office located on the
second floor of the Vermilion Parish Courthouse at 100 North State Street, Suite 200, Abbeville, LA or
view the proposed plan on the Vermilion Parish Website: www.vermilionparishpolicejury.com. If you
have further questions, contact Keith Roy, Vermilion Parish Administrator at (337)898-4300. The
Vermilion Parish Police Jury encourages participation of minorities, non-English speaking persons, the

disabled, low-income persons, the elderly, and all others. Public comments on the Multiyear
Implementation Plan will be accepted from February 8, 2018 through March 26, 2018, and may be
submitted via email to vermilionppj@yahoo.com or delivered or mailed to the following address:

Vermilion Parish Police Jury
Attn: Mr. Keith Roy

100 N. State Street, Suite 200
Abbeville, LA 70510-5168



